
Bethlehem Lutheran Church & School 
 

News & Notes for Weekend of June 5, 6 & 9 

 
BULLETIN SPONSORSHIP – In thanksgiving of David & Bev Fischer’s 39th anniversary 
 
COFFEE HOUR – Hosted by the Boerger’s, for Sienna’s 15th birthday 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS – In celebration of David & Bev Fischer’s 39th anniversary 
 
WE PRAY FOR THOSE IN NEED OF HEALING AND STRENGTH – Brendan Cullen, John 
Levezow, Patt Jabs, Charlotte Jump, Sharon Becker, Sandra Eckert, Dottie Conard, Steve 
Kress, Al Hilpertshauser, Chuck Kiehl, Tiffany Prescher, Gabriela Zimbal Sarinana, Debbie 
Schneider, Mary Winkel, Lois Bermke, Janice Widra, and Eric Johnson. 
 
COVID PROTOCOL AS WE MOVE FORWARD TOGETHER -- In light of recent information 
from the CDC, we have changed our policies (effective Saturday, May 29th). We are not 
going to expect the use of masks in worship. However, please continue to use your own 
discretion regarding face coverings. Also, if you are uncomfortable with larger gatherings, 
please remember that we offer a Wednesday evening service at 6:00pm that allows for 
more distancing between individuals and families 
 
DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE IN THE HOSPITAL OR NURSING HOME? -- As institutions 
and our society begin to open up after COVID, we are trying to update our shut-in list so our 
pastors can provide comfort, support, and the Lord’s Supper to those who are not physically 
able to come to worship services. If you know of someone that is shut-in at home, please let 
the church office know so we can update our list and make sure that we are caring for all of 
the body of Christ. This also pertains to those who might be entering the hospital. If you or 
someone you know is going into the hospital, please let the pastors and/or the church office 
know. Thank you for your assistance in these efforts! 
 
ITEMS NEEDED FOR VBS – Please save your empty Pringles cans, with lids (not Stax).  
Please bring them to the century room.  Any questions, contact Sue Kubow. 
 
2021 VBS INFORMATION – Bethlehem will be hosting VBS from Monday, Aug.2nd – 
Thursday, Aug 5th (8:30am-11:45am).  Registration is open for children going into 4K-5th 
grade for the 2021-2022 school year. Volunteers, high school age to adult are needed. 
Link:  https://vbsmate.com/events/bethlehemvbs/20347#contact  Contact Katie Schallock 
with questions: (414-708-1112 or katie.schallock@ourbethlehem.com ) 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE – The 2021 Bethlehem Family Picnic will be held on August 22nd, 2021. 
Check your weekly bulletins for more information as the event planning begins! Volunteers 
will be needed – please contact Laura Lienau at ljlienau@hotmail.com  
 
ORGANIST / PIANIST NEEDED – Trinity Lutheran Church in Howards Grove is looking to 
hire an organist and/or pianist to play at their worship services. If you are interested, please 
call Toni in the church office at 920-565-3669, or email secretary@trinityhowardsgrove.org   
 
EXCITING BIBLE CLASSES CONTINUE THROUGH SUMMER -- 
Here are the summertime offerings.  Take your pick! 

• Saturday: “Scripture Search” 4:15-5:15pm in the Century Room.  An explanation of 
upcoming scripture readings by one of our pastors. 

• Sunday: Pastor Niles shares insights into the Book of Revelation, in the Sanctuary 
from 9:15—10:15am. 

• Sunday: Pastor Moon continues to lead a “deep dive” into various aspects of 
Lutheran theology, in the Century Room from 9:15—10:15am. 
 

SUMMER SCRIP SALES – “Scrip on the Go” orders will be accepted during the summer 
months.  All special orders need to be in by 8:00am Monday morning.  If requested, you will 
be contacted when your order has been filled & is ready for pick up (please provide a phone 
number).  Filled orders can be picked up in the school office Tues / Wed / Thurs from 
7:30am-2:00pm or Fri 7:30am-11:00am.  Weekend sales will take place after Saturday 
evening worship and also from 9:00am-10:15am on Sundays, in the church office. 
 
LHS GOLF OUTING JUNE 25TH -- The outing will be an 18-hole Shot Gun start at 11:00am 
at Town & Country Golf Course which will include a 19th-Hole Brat Fry after the rounds. A  
9-hole option at 2:00pm is also available. Online registration can be found on the LHS 
website www.lutheranhigh.com under ‘Upcoming Events’. 
 
TRINITY, SHEBOYGAN -- Is seeking a commissioned teacher to serve in a self-contained 
fourth-grade classroom for the 2021-2022 school year.  Interested individuals should contact 
the school office at 920-458-8248 or email roeske@trinitysheboygan.org for more 
information or to submit their name to the call committee for consideration. 
 
BETHLEHEM SILENT BOOK CLUB – During the summer months, starting with June, we 
will be offering the chance to participate in a new faith study.  Simply check out one of the 
books located on the shelves near the Century Room elevator, marked with the Silent Book 
Club sticker.  Read the book and leave your thoughts, questions or doodles in the margins. 
If you have questions, contact Martha Becker at martha.becker.96@gmail.com  
 
THE GATHERING PLACE BRAT FRY – Will take place on June 8th from 4:30—6:00pm at 
St. Paul Lutheran Church in Sheboygan Falls.  This will be “drive-thru” style, no pre-orders. 
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Upcoming Worship and Activities at Bethlehem  
 

Sunday, June 6  
8:00am – Worship w/Holy Communion 
9:15am – Bible Class  
10:30am – Worship  
 
Monday, June 7  
 
Tuesday, June 8  
 
Wednesday, June 9  
6:00pm – Worship w/Holy Communion 
 
Thursday, June 10 
Alaska Mission Trip!  Safe travels! 
 
Friday, June 11  
 
Saturday, June 12  
4:15pm – Bible Class 
5:30pm – Worship  
 
Sunday, June 13 
8:00am – Worship  
9:15am – Bible Class   
10:30am – Worship w/Holy Communion 
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